
 
 

November 29th 2022.  

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

On behalf of the entire team at St. Augustine’s College, I wish to thank all parents/guardians of 

3rd and 6th Year students that attended the parent/guardian -teacher meeting yesterday in the 

school in such huge numbers. It was lovely to be able to offer the parent/guardian teacher 

meeting in person.  

 

I appreciate you taking the time to meet with subject teachers to discuss your child’s academic 

progress, learning, behaviour and attendance so far this academic year. Scheduling 

parent/guardian -teacher meetings is a new venture for us in school and we value and 

appreciate your patience, commitment and working with us. I hope that the parent/guardian -

teacher meeting was of some benefit and provided you with some valuable insight into your 

child's progress in school. If you missed an appointment or could not attend please refer to E-

Portal to obtain your child’s Christmas Results. Click here for E-Portal  

 

We value your feedback and would appreciate it,  if you would complete the quick survey 

attached by Friday. Click here for survey  . Or alternatively log onto www.menti.com The voting 

code 3559 2262 is valid now and expires on Friday.  

 

Thank you for taking the time and effort to attend scheduled meetings with subject teachers to 

support your child’s progress as a student of St. Augustine’s College. Your continued 

partnership, support  and engagement with the school as parents/guardians will ensure your 

son/daughter continues to learn, progress and reach their potential.  

 

Kind regards, 

Michael O’Sullivan  

Principal 

 

 

http://87.33.24.17:8080/eportal/index.jsp
https://www.menti.com/al3hdjoxyxui
http://www.menti.com/

